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OVERDUE NOTICE

FROM THE ASSISTANT DIRECTOR

FOR ECONOMIC PROGRAMS

U.S. CENSUS BUREAU

Your Economic Census Classification Report is overdue. 

We are enclosing another report form. Please complete and return the report form within 10 days.

Since this form requests no operating data, it should take only a few minutes to complete. Census data are essential to business and government decision making and require reliable data. We need information about your company to accurately assign the proper industry classification.

Title 13, United States Code, requires your response to the Economic Census and guarantees that your response is confidential and will be used only for statistical purposes. 
If you wish to report online using our secure Web site, the Web site address, along with your username and password, are located on the front page of the form. 

We are ready to help you complete this questionnaire. You can use our Web site at www.census.gov/econhelp, to get answers to your questions about this questionnaire and the Economic Census. The site also shows how to use census data and provides links to previous census results. If you cannot find an answer on the Web site, our customer help line (1-800-253-1882) is available Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern time.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely, 

William G. Bostic, Jr.

Enclosures
.

Please reply to: U.S. Census Bureau, 1201 East Tenth Street, Jeffersonville, IN 47132-0001.
· PUBLIC REPORTING BURDEN STATEMENT
NOTICE – We estimate that it will take an average of 10 minutes to complete this form. This includes time to read instructions, assemble and review information, and record answers on the form. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to Paperwork Project 0607-0924, U.S. Census Bureau, 4600 Silver Hill Road, AMSD -3K138, Washington, DC 20233. You may e-mail comments to Paperwork@census.gov; use "Paperwork Project 0607-0924" as the subject. Respondents are not required to respond to any information collection unless it displays a valid approval number from the Office of Management and Budget. This 8-digit number appears in the top right corner on the front of the questionnaire.
